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June 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Year 10 and 11 GCSE Drama trip to Woman in Black - Thursday 30 September 2021 
 
As part of the GCSE Drama course, students need to see live theatre as they will be writing a live 
theatre review as part of their GCSE exam. We have had the good fortune to secure tickets for the 
brilliant and long-running production of Woman in Black at The Fortune Theatre, London on 
Thursday 30 September 2021.  
 
We will be travelling there and back by coach and students are required to meet at the main school 
entrance to the A block at 5:20pm where the transport will leave promptly 10 minutes after, please 
ensure your child arrives on time. We estimate that we will return to the school car park for 
approximately 11:30pm, however students should bring their mobile phones where possible so they 
can contact parents on the way home with our ETA. Your child will need to have eaten before the trip 
and/or bring some money for a snack when at the theatre.   
 
The cost of the trip will be £28 and classified as an optional extra, the school is therefore entitled to 
charge for it. 
 
The school’s method of payment is through our online payment system that can be accessed via the 
School Portal on the front page of the Beaumont School website or at www.scopay.com/beaumont. 
Payment should be made, and consent received by Tuesday 6 July 2021. If you experience any 
problems in making an online payment please do contact us by email – 
tripsandvisits@beaumont.school to assist with this.  
 
Please be sure to check the medical condition and allergies information, and the emergency contact 
details we hold for your child on your ‘My Child at School’ account are correct and advise us of any 
changes.  
 
Please be advised if the trip is oversubscribed and it proves necessary to create a selection process, 
places will be allocated through a lottery process.  In the event of your child not securing a place the 
monies paid will of course be returned. 
 
I will issue more information to students in due course but if you have any queries in the meantime, 
please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Katherine Rowe 
Teacher of Drama 
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